
                       

                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~      Reconciliation: 

    Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

    Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.                          By appointment: 815-237-2230    

           Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 

     Father Stanley / Rectory / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

 

             Nov. 24, 2019                         Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

    

                                    Mass Schedule                                         Mass Intentions                                                Collections  - 11/17/19 
 

      Sun.     -   Nov.  24      8:00 a.m.   For Parishioners                               Sunday……………...$  997.00  

      Wed.    -   Nov.  27      8:30 a.m.        Rosemary Sheedy - Gary & Maxine Drinan             Church Repairs…….       25.00 

Sun.     -   Dec.    1      8:00 a.m.            Unknown                         Children’s Offering...         2.00 

                  “Your Offering is most appreciated!” 

MVK Food Pantry items for the month of December:                  

Laundry Detergent, Bleach and/or Fabric Softener                 “Let us go rejoicing to the house of the Lord.” 

                                                           

      Sunday Mass:                     December Stewardship                                 

                                                         

      Lector:  J. Jensen                    Servers:  T. & B. Jensen                       Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, K. Vint & B. Sulzberger 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you.  

 Catholic Campaign for Human Development Collection today – “Please be generous in this week’s special collection, which 

supports the Catholic Campaign for Human Development. In the United States, one in six people live in poverty. Through 

this collection you support programs that address the causes of poverty and provide a sustainable future for people across the 

country who struggle. In addition 25% of the funds we collect will remain in our diocese to fund local antipoverty projects. 

Please prayerfully consider how you can support this collection and work on the margins. More information about the 

Catholic Campaign for Human Development can be found at www.usccb.org/cchd/collection.” 

 Don’t forget….Christmas Flower orders are due next Sunday, Dec. 1st.  Please include payment and the names of those you 

wish to remember and/or honor.  Also, next Sunday is the deadline to bring in gifts for the MVK Christmas Basket Project.  

Please make sure your tag is firmly attached to your unwrapped gift.  We will also take up a monetary collection to help out 

with the Christmas Basket Project next Sunday, Dec. 1st.  Lin will send in one check from the parish, so if you are writing a 

check for your donation, make it payable to Sacred Heart with “MVK Christmas Basket Project” on the memo line. Thanks!    

 The Knights of Columbus Council 1574 are sponsoring a “Keep Christ in Christmas” poster contest for children ages 5 

through 14.  Participants are asked to submit originally designed posters which reflect the theme of Keeping Christ in 

Christmas.  All artwork needs to be on 11” X 17” poster board and include an entry form on the back.  (Entry forms are 

available from our CCD teachers.)  All entries are due in by Sunday Dec. 15th.  Lee will have a place set up in the back of the 

church in which to leave your entry.  Have fun!!!   
 

 Michael Russell O’Brien will be performing a Christmas concert at Immaculate Conception Parish in Braidwood on Dec. 8 th 

at 2:00 PM. Michael was a rock ‘n’ roll recording artist with Oceana Records in the 1990’s and headlined at Disney World. 

As a non-practicing Catholic he made an unexpected pilgrimage to Medjugorje with his parents that changed the direction of 

his life forever. There he was asked if he would use his talents to bring people back to the faith-a mission he could not 

understand at the time. However he responded to Our Lady’s request and has performed in over 800 cities, at 80 Catholic 

conferences, and is known as “Catholic Entertainment’s Best Kept Secret”. Contact Anita Scheer at 815-739-9767 for tickets. 

 You may have noticed the two plastic bins by the card table in the back of the church.  One is labeled for the MVK Food 

Pantry and the other is labeled for the Micro-Pantry.  Donations are being accepted for both.  The MVK Food Pantry is 

housed inside at the Park Street Church in Mazon.  If you need assistance with food and/or supplies, you can contact Tina 

Brookman at 815-448-2715 to make arrangements to fulfill those needs.  The Micro-Pantry is located outside of the 

Community Building, here in Kinsman, just north of the church.  Is has 24 hour availability, but is housed outside.  Weather 

conditions may dictate the type of goods that will be available there right now.  We hope those in need will find welcome 

relief at both locations, and we hope our parishioners will keep both venues in their donation thoughts!  Thank you! 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “He must reign in our hearts, which should spurn natural desires and love God above all things, and cleave to 

him alone.” (Quas primas, 33). - USCCB Office of Religious Liberty - “Solemnity of Christ the King” - 2019 Bulletin Insert, 

quoting Pope Piux XI, Qua primas, 33. © 1925 Libreria Editrice Vaticana.  Used with permission. 

 Stewardship – Nov. 24, 2019 - (Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS) - (Christ the King) - “Today we celebrate 

Christ the King and are reminded that all was created through Him and for Him. Does my stewardship of the blessings 

entrusted to me give evidence that Christ is Lord of my life?”  

                      “Happy Thanksgiving!!!  May your blessings be too numerous to count!!!”  

                                                                         
                                    

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
www.usccb.org/cchd/collection

